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I am strongly AGAINST the proposal to repeal the law restricting the use of certain 
single-use bags.
This law has been a tremendous success, with the countless shoppers now using 
reusable bags when they might not have otherwise. It's very important that we keep 
this great policy to make sure that we reduce the use of single-use bags that just end 
up filling our landfills and harming wildlife throughout the state and ocean.
Please vote NO on repealing this law.


